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August 30, 2024 

MESSAGE FROM MPP RAYMOND CHO 

Canadian Association of Chinese Performing Arts 

Toronto Dragon Festival 2024 
 

As MPP for Scarborough North, I am delighted to offer my warmest greetings to everyone attending 
the Toronto Dragon Festival 2024, hosted by the Canadian Association of Chinese Performing Arts. 

This annual festival celebrates our multicultural community by showcasing Chinese performing arts 
and a variety of Asian street cuisines. It is not only a wonderful celebration of Chinese traditional 
culture but also an interactive cultural experience that encourages cultural awareness and brings 
different communities together. 

As the festival's vibrant performances and activities unfold, I am confident they will leave a lasting 
impression on the hearts of all attendees. My heartfelt gratitude goes to the organizers, performers, 
and volunteers who have dedicated their time and passion to making this Festival a reality. Your 
commitment exemplifies the spirit of collaboration and inclusivity that defines our province. 

May this year's festival be a resounding success, fostering connections, nurturing friendships, and 
celebrating the rich cultural heritage that makes our province so exceptional. I wish everyone in 
attendance an enjoyable and memorable time. 
 
 

Sincerely,   
 
 
 
 

 

Dr. Raymond Cho 

MPP – Scarborough North 

 

 

 
 
 


